
From: tomnjudy@mail.milwpc.com 
To: nkovac@milwaukee.gov 
CC: rdepue@aol.com 
Sent: 10/13/2010 1:18:09 P.M. Central Daylight Time 
Subj: Housing 
  
Dear Alderman Kovac, 
   I have just read about the proposal for the Mercy Housing Greenwich Park  
Apartment complex to be located between Farwell Ave. and Murray St. 
just north of North Avenue.  
   As a resident of the east side who resides in your district, I am writing to 
express my support for the project. There is a great need in the metropolitan 
Milwaukee area for affordable housing, and I feel this project could set a 
wonderful example for the area, in addition to serving the immediate local 
needs. I hope that the project will be approved by the Common Council. 
  
Sincerely, 
Judy Christofferson 
1016 E. Ogden Avenue 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
414-319-0727 
October 13, 2010 

 


